oS
Crayola Colorcycle Program

Home & School will be sending in one last shipment for the Crayola Colorcycle recycling program for the
2018-2019 school year. Parents please send in all used markers into EK with your child this week to be
included in this June shipment.

All used markers need to be sent in to EK by Thursday, June 13, 2019 for shipment out the next day.




